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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

12/4/2018 10:51:56 AM

in

Case No(s). 18-1434-EL-REN

Summary: Return Mail It looks like there is a typo on the address label. The correct address is
4226 Akron Road.
 electronically filed by Mrs. Michelle  Miller on behalf of  Don and Deb Ramseyer  


